LETTER OF CERTIFICATION
August 11, 2013

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to certify that I have corrected a manuscript entitled
“Transplantation with somatic stem cells for regenerative therapy
For neuronal diseases” and written by Dr. Hiroshi Kanno.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Larry D. Frye
BIOMEDCOM
--for better communication
Among biomedical scientists –

400 N. Main St.
Mount Vernon, OH 43050
e-mail: biomedcom@ecr.net
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